
 L’Dor Vador, Help Our Garden Grow

Dear Har Zion Friends and Family,

After several generations of enjoyment and memories, Har Zion’s playgrounds are approaching the end of their useful life. 
Over the past year, we have planned for a complete renovation of both playgrounds. We need your support to turn our 
vision for engaging, accessible, and creative play spaces into a reality. 

Our new playgrounds will support children of all ages including the Noreen Cook Center for Early Childhood Education, 
Har Zion Day Camp, the Jane Fishman Grinberg Religious School, and the many wonderful gatherings within our Har 
Zion community.

Lower Playground:
Our youngest children will be able to experience a variety of new play equipment including sensory activities, musical 
elements, and pretend play. This playground will be transformed into a bright, inclusive and engaging play space that 
allows for elevated learning opportunities beyond the classroom walls. 

Upper Playground:
By more than doubling the size of the existing play space, we will craft a woodland adventure with a wide range of 
challenging and exciting pieces for our older children to enjoy. This new space will encompass the nearby Wilf Woods, 
allowing for a hidden musical pathway and nature-inspired exploration.

With your support, we can reach our $200,000 goal and ensure that future generations of children will benefit from this 
important piece of our Har Zion community.

Thank you,
Sara Horowitz, H.S.A. President
sarahorowitz85@yahoo.com 

Be part of something bigger - make your impact today!
Shalom Chai (New Life) - $360
    • Name listed on older children’s playground plaque by giving level

Garinim (Seedling) - $1,000
    • Name listed in September/October 2022 Har Zion Temple Bulletin
    • Name listed on older children’s playground plaque by giving level

Shorashim (Roots) - $1,800
    • Name listed in 2022 High Holiday programming
    • Name listed in September/October 2022 Har Zion Temple Bulletin
    • Name listed on older children’s playground plaque by giving level

Prachim (Flowers) - $3,600
    • Engraved stepping stone in woods within older children’s playground*
    • Name listed in 2022 High Holiday programming
    • Name listed in September/October 2022 Har Zion Temple Bulletin
    • Name listed on older children’s playground plaque by giving level

Gan (Garden) - $5,000 +
    • Naming opportunities within younger and older children’s playgrounds*
    • Name listed in 2022 High Holiday programming
    • Name listed in September/October 2022 Har Zion Temple Bulletin
    • Name listed on older children’s playground plaque by giving level

*You will be contacted to discuss naming opportunities and inscriptions


